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November 21, 2023 
 

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001.  

Scrip Code: 543398 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub:  Clarification - Increase in Volume 

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 429 (E-mail dated November 21, 2023) 
 

This is with reference to your e-mail dated November 21, 2023, seeking response in respect to 

the significant increase in trade volume of the Company's shares across Exchanges, in the 

recent past. 
 

In this regard we wish to inform you that, the Company is compliant with submissions to the 

Stock exchanges in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and no information/announcement (including impending 

announcement) pending with the Company which in our opinion may have a bearing on the 

price/volume behavior of the shares of the Company. All the information intimated to the 

Stock Exchanges are also hosted on the website of the Company. 
 

We believe that the increase in price/volume of the shares of the Company was due to market 

conditions and absolutely market driven. 
 

As a responsible Corporate, we would like to assure you that the Company will continue to 

keep the Exchanges informed at all times and adhere to compliance requirements, in the larger 

interest of the investors.  
 

We trust that the above explanation clarifies the matter. 
 

Kindly take the above information on record. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

Thanking you, 

For Latent View Analytics Limited   

  

 

P. Srinivasan 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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